Steven Seee

From: Christine Garro <christinegarro@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 9:51 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com;
beatriceaesthetics@gmail.com

Subject: Support for Bill H-5351

To Members of the House Health and Human Services Committee,

| am writing to let you know that I support Bill 5351, which ensures that highly qualified aesthetic nurses can continue to
provide the exceptional care that patients like myself have come to trust.

For more than 10 years, | have been under the care of the same highly skilled aesthetic nurse. She has consistently
developed safe, effective treatment plans and provided evidence-based answers to my questions. | have always felt

well-informed about any procedure. | have also witnessed firsthand the advancement of her expertise. | fully trust her
skills, and | have never had a complication.

This bill is crucial to maintaining access to the high-quality care that |, and many others, rely on. If this bill were opposed
I would be forced to seek another provider, disrupting my continuity of care. It is difficult to establish this level of trust
with a new provider, and it is entirely unnecessary, given the outstanding care | already receive. Given the very small
geographic area we live in, | could end up seeking treatment in Massachusetts or Connecticut.
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| strongly urge you to support Bill H-5351. This legislation is essential to ensuring patients like me will continue to
receive care from trusted providers that demonstrate safe and high-quality treatments.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,
Christine Garro

56 Charter Qak Ct.
North Kingstown, Rl 02856



